

Ms Margaret Falsey Committee Secretariat Committee of Public Accounts Leinster House Dublin 2

15 October 2014

Re: Correction on the Irish Sports Council contribution at Public Accounts Committee meeting on 2 October, 2014

Dear Margaret,

I refer to the Irish Sports Council's attendance at the meeting of the Public Accounts Committee on 2 October.

I wish to correct an answer given to the Committee in response to a question by Deputy Shane Ross. Responding to a question on the size of the board of the Irish Sports Council, Mr. Kieran Mulvey stated that there were currently three vacancies on the board. There were actually seven vacancies on the board at the time of the meeting on 2 October, as seven positions had expired on 16 September.

Since the Public Accounts Committee meeting, Minister Paschal Donohue has reappointed five Members to the board. There are now nine Members on the board of the Council.

I would be obliged if you could bring this matter to the attention of the Committee.

Yours sincerely

John Treacy

Chief Executive Officer